
GROVE WOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL           
Achieving and celebrating success for all…….  

Newsletter Friday 11th October 2019  

Stars of the Week!                          

Blue— Whole Class 

Yellow— Whole Class 

Green— Whole Classs 

1CA— Justine Potter 

1JF— Albie– Dean Breadon Lee   

1JM— Reevo Bassaqueiro –De Jager 

2CJ— Billi-Rose Shadbolt 

2EL—Caitlyn Warren 

2JC— Mylah Faulkner 

3GS— Sunny Robson  

3KO— Freddie Weller  

3ST— Amari Manyika 

4JT—  Harry Crysell   

4DS— Max Warren   

4HT - Jayden Partridge 

5CS - Harrison Woollard       

5JB— Spencer Tibbenham  

5FA— Thomas Howard 

6DP—Jamie Bennett 

 

Rainbow Class—Shane Tasker 

The new secondary school admission round opened on Thursday, 12 September 2019.  This is for parents of current Year 

6 children to apply for a secondary school for September 2020.   

It is the responsibility of parents to apply for a school place at the correct times. You will not receive any letters from  

Essex County Council to inform you to apply for your child’s school place. 

The statutory national closing date for applications is 31st October 2019. 

Applications can be made online via  www.essex.gov.uk/admissions 

Attendance Stars for this week are: 

Blue Class with a fantastic 100%  

And    

4DS & 5CS both with 99.3% 

Diary Dates ….  

Week commencing 14th October 

14th October - Year 2 Wat Tyler Trip 

15th Winnie the Pooh Hunt 

17th Parent consultations 

Our special school dinner      
winners were: 
 
REC BLUE  SIENNA BROOKS    
REC GREEN  WILLIAM BRADFORD   
REC YELLOW  VEAU YEATES    
1CA  ISABELLA PITT    
1JF   NOAH FERNON 
1JM  LEILA DUNN      
2EL  SIDNEY JAMESON      
2CJ  TRAVIS CHAPMAN     
2JC  AMELIA TURNER    
3GS WILLOW COATES-LILLYWHITE   
   
3KO RHYS SPILLER      
3ST  LEXIA HOOK     
4DS  LILLY NAYLOR      
4HT  LOIS PANKHURST      
4JT   DANNY KALAYDJIAN     
5CS  DANIEL MURRAY      
5FA   AARON FINCH     
5JB   AYURDA SAIGAL     
6DP  HOLLY-MAE ELMES     
6HR  MOLLIE JENKINS     
6MB  MAISIE WYATT  

Please can we ask that in Ron’s   

absence parents drive especially 

carefully when dropping children off 

for school  and collecting them at 

the end of the day.  There have 

been a couple of very near misses in 

the past few days 

http://www.essex.gov.uk/admissions


School photos have been 

sent out this week. Please 

could they be returned to the 

office by 18th October.  

PAGWPS NEWS 

Our Next Meeting is 14th October 2019 1.30pm in the Family Learning Room, everyone is 

welcome, please come along. 

HALLOWEEN DISCO—24th OCTOBER  

This week your children brought home our Halloween disco letter.  We are holding a KS1 & 

KS2 disco, please return your forms as soon as possible.  We will only sell 200 tickets to 

each disco and tickets will be issued on a first come, first served basis.  WE HAVE NOW 

SOLD HALF OF AVAILABLE TICKETS.  Tickets w ill not be sold on the door.         

Unfortunately for this event siblings can not attend.  

DONATIONS PLEASE 

In preparation for our Christmas Fair we are looking for donations of Hamper Baskets, 

Bottles, unwanted and unwrapped gifts.  Any donations can be brought into the office. 

Many thanks to all 

who donated food for 

our Harvest Festival 

Assembly, all         

donations will be  

taken to the Rayleigh 

Food Bank. 

Reminder………….. Please can all data        

collection forms be returned to the office by 

Monday. 

KS1 Parent Kelley Weller is collecting empty, flat crisp 

packets to recycle them to   assist Air Ambulance in 

their Fundraising.  She will 

be in the office every  Friday 

to collect any  donations. 






